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🗓️ UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES🗓️

Friday, March 8th Term 2 Closes

Friday, March 8th Parent/Teacher Conferences - Early Release. No PMK

Tuesday, March 12th Early Release (Professional Development) No PMK

Friday, March 29th No School (Good Friday)

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE👀
click for more info

Teacher
Conferences
3/7 & 3/8

Professional
Development
Day - 3/12

Student Placement
Process Webinar -
3/27
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Families who are dropping off their child at the North Street
parking lot are asked to only do so if adults are visible.
Supervision is available beginning at 8:10 AM until approximately
8:23 AM when students and staff will begin entering the school for
the start of the school day at 8:25 AM. For safety reasons, if staff
members are not outside, please bring your child to the main
entrance on Adams Street. Thank you for your cooperation.

March Teacher Conferences - Early Release Days
As a reminder, on Thursday, March 7th and Friday, March 8th, students will be released early for
teacher conferences.

Read Across America is in full swing! Hat Day, Pajama Day, Cozy Day and Sock Day have been so
much fun and we’re looking forward to wrapping up the week with Read My Shirt Day tomorrow.
Thank you to Jenna Schwirtz, Kristin Bruyette and Mrs. Farrahar for decorating our building for the
week and to all of our guest readers who joined us on Tuesday to share some amazing stories! We
love reading!

Kindergarten walk-in registration is open. Families with age eligible children can either drop off
completed registration packets to the Memorial School between March 4th - 29th (M-F; 8 AM -
4PM) or mail them to Memorial (59 Adams Street).

Early Release - Staff Professional Development
Please note that next Tuesday, March 12th is an early release day. Our staff will be involved in math
and literacy professional development.

On March 27th at 4 PM, the Elementary Principals will be offering an information webinar to families
regarding the student placement process for the 2024-2025 school year. This webinar will be the
3rd in our Student Support Series and will explain the student placement process including
specifics on the parental input letter. Please note that the webinar will be recorded and shared for
those individuals who cannot attend or who wish to review the contents. If you have a specific
question you would like addressed, or if there is a particular placement topic you would like
discussed, please complete this form by Sunday, March 24th.

From the Library

https://forms.gle/ar24GQinwbNagZk76


This week we are celebrating books at Memorial with Read Across America week! Memorial teachers
do such a great job of celebrating stories in their classrooms all year long, but this week we are taking
some time to focus on how much joy reading can bring us. Students can choose to participate in
spirit days, listen to fun stories read by mystery readers from our school community, and appreciate
the beautiful decorations that our amazing PTO put up in the hallways.
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CLICK HERE FOR THE MARCH LUNCH MENU

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xpYfzNEgTeUCXVbctkmaut8rVuLl4zzk/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h7aFF-w_Cku0Wjkb1i4LT0sld71G4ST7/view?usp=drive_link


Gift Card Donations Wanted!
Dr. Bilsborough is putting together a March Madness
Teacher Appreciation event later this month, and she

would like to raffle off some gift cards for the teachers. If
you would like to donate a gift card, please drop it off to:

9 Laurel Drive (in the mailbox) or theMemorial School main office by Friday, March 15th. You
could also put the gift card in an envelope in your child's backpack and label it Main Office.

Gift cards can be in any amount to anywhere! Ideas include Starbucks, Dunkin Donuts, Target,
Marshalls, Sephora, etc. Local Business gift cards to Park Street Books, Around the Plate or Be
Charmed are great too. This is a nice way to show our teachers how much we appreciate all

that they do! Thank you so much!


